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We are looking forward to getting to know your child.  Should 

you have any queries then please wait until we have released 

all the children to their parents safely, and then the Class 

teacher will be able to speak to you. 

Don’t forget to follow us on X  @NewHallpri as we will add 

photos and details of our exciting work in class! 
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